
Riverview School District 

Board of Directors’ Work Study 

April 25, 2017 

Riverview Educational Service Center 

Duvall, Washington 
 

 

The Riverview School District Board of Directors held a Board Work Study on April 25, 

2017, at the Riverview Educational Service Center in Duvall, Washington. 

 

Present:  Carol Van Noy, Jodi Fletcher, Lori Oviatt, Sabrina Parnell, Danny Edwards, Dr. 

Anthony Smith, Janet Gavigan, Dr. Ken Heikkila, Dr. Randy Stocker, Roni Rumsey, 

Ruby Perez, Paul Censullo, Chris Collins, Mike Ward, and Mike Vidos. 

 

Ms. Van Noy began the meeting at 5:00 PM. 

 

The Board discussed the following:   

 

 Riverview Strategic Plan for 2017-2010 

 

There was no action taken. 

 

The meeting ended at 6:45 PM.   

 

 

 

 

APPROVED BY THE RIVERVIEW BOARD OF DIRECTORS AT THEIR 

REGULARLY HELD MEETING ON MAY 9, 2017. 


